
 

 

10th May 2021 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

YEAR 10 EXTENDED SCHOOL DAY — THURSDAY 13th MAY 2021: 2.55PM-3.45PM 
 
Lockdown has been a challenging period for us all and we would like to thank you for your continuing 
support during this difficult and uncertain time.  
 
Now that students have returned to face-to-face teaching we have made plans to support your child 
to catch-up on any missed learning in Maths and to prepare them for their GCSEs in 2022: 
 
 All Year 10 students will be allocated an additional period of English on Thursdays from 2.55pm to 

3.45pm. The change is effective from Thursday 13th May. 

 Small group intervention for identified students in English and Maths also takes place after school. 

We would also like to thank you for all your support in helping students learn from home. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms C Fox 
Head of English 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


